

Third Grade - September 2019


Connell, Johnson, and Rogers





Language Arts


We are continuing to work on using a text/passage to answer questions and writing in a complete sentence. This month we will read fables, myths, and folktales. We will work on story elements, recounting a story, determining a central message, moral or lesson, analyzing character traits, and sequencing.


Our grammar skills have focused on identifying types of sentences, subjects and predicates, recognizing simple, compound, and complex sentences, run-on sentences, and nouns. 


        	Spelling focuses on learning spelling rules and patterns. Students demonstrate proficiency through the correct spelling of words, not only on quizzes, but in daily writing. �       	Students should complete 2 personalized lessons a week in i-Ready at home.  Students should score 80% or better to demonstrate proficiency of the lesson. Parents and students are able to see the Diagnostic Score and scores from lessons on the i-Ready website. 


Mrs. Johnson arrives at 7:45 most mornings and welcomes any student that needs to complete i-Ready lessons. 


  








Math


Students have been very busy in math.  They have been working on place value, comparing, and ordering numbers. As well as addition and subtraction. We are starting to work on rounding whole numbers to the nearest 10 and to the nearest 100.    Students are also gaining more confidence in not only arriving at the correct answer, but being able to explain the process they use.


Students are expected to be fluent with basic addition and subtraction facts.  




















 








Miscellaneous�September 18 – Early Release  @12:50�September 23 – Field Trip to Silver Bluff Audubon Society, Aiken, South Carolina


 (8:15 am – 2:00 pm)


* If interested, conferences can be scheduled through Mrs. Schnorbus.


* Please be aware of the changes to the county’s volunteer policy if you are interested in assisting this year. 


* Proof of residency is required for each student.  If you haven’t sent these yet, please do so as soon as possible.�*Remember to check Class Dojo and the website for updates, announcements, and homework.  


�





Science


	In science, the students have just started learning about plant and animal adaptations.  They have learned that adaptations help plants and animals survive.  Once students have an understanding of adaptations, we will start learning about the different regions of Georgia.  Students will learn how to differentiate between the regions.  They will also learn characteristics of plants and animals that live in each region. 








Writing


	We have been reviewing essential writing skills.  Students have practiced identifying complete sentences and fragments.  We have also reviewed common nouns, proper nouns, and punctuation.  We will be starting stoplight paragraph writing next week.





Social Studies


	Students recently reviewed map skills in our geography unit.  They also learned about the major rivers and mountains in the United States and are now able to locate them on a map.  Geography will be discussed through the course of the year in science and social studies. 








